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To: Johnson, Nick M

Cc: Susan Parham; ICE Bill Parham; Lorna Nelson
Subject: Case file PL2018-191

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hello Mr lohnson,

We received the Notice of Public Hearing on the development of the area on 78th St west of East Bush Lake Rd.
There are several questions we would like answered since we are unable to attend the hearing.

This is the first notice we have received regarding development of that property. | am assuming that is true
because we on Shaughnessy Rd across 78 th which is in Edina, not Bloomington. There is a sigh posted in one place with
a website to go to to find out but | was never able to make the website written there come up on the computer.

Since the development will be directly across the street from our road, we are wondering what kind of
arrangements have been made for 1. Traffic control during construction so that we can get to our home (we are a dead
end street) and 2. What kind of traffic control will be permanently installed to manage the increased traffic on that
street. Itis almost impossible for us to turn left onto 78 th now during rush hour. What happens when that traffic
increases because of this new development that will now be across the street from our home?

We had no voice in the approval of this plan that affects us dramatically. We hope to have some vaice in making
sure we are not trapped on our street for long periods of time trying to get out.

Please respond.
Thank you for your time and attention.
Susan and William Parham

7759 Shaughnessy Rd
Edina, Mn 55439



